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Dear Registry Operator, 
  
ICANN organization has published an Advisory[icann.org]to provide guidance 
regarding Specification 11 Section 3(b) in response to questions from some 
registry operators concerning what practices they can implement to establish 
compliance with the provision. 
  
This Advisory offers one voluntary approach registry operators may adopt to 
perform technical analyses to assess security threats and produce statistical 
reports as required by Spec 11 (3)(b). It should be noted registry operators 
who use the practices as set forth in this Advisory are not automatically 
deemed to be compliant. In all cases, registry operators remain subject to the 
same level of case-by-case, fact-based inquiry processes and audit to 
evidence compliance.   
  
We look forward to continuing to develop resources that would be helpful to 
and provide guidance for registry operators. If you have suggestions on what 
other guidance material you would like to see developed, please send your 
feedback to globalsupport@icann.org. 
  
Regards, 
Karla Hakansson 
Director, Registry Services 
ICANN 
	



	


